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9th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Standalone Week 
  
I am delighted to give details of your child’s activities for Standalone Week 2025, which will take place on Tuesday 15th 
July, Wednesday 16th July and Thursday 17th July 2025. Standalone Week is designed to provide three enjoyable days 
for our school community outside of the normal structured lessons and is also a wonderful way to finish the school year 
together. 
 
This year, individual year groups have devised their own programmes, so children in different year groups will not be 
offered the same activities. The Year 7 tutor team has put together a fantastic range of options, hopefully to suit all 
tastes and preferences (see below).  
 
Each activity will take place in tutor groups, except for the swimming fun session, which is offered on a first come, first 
served basis at a cost of £2. This is payable via ParentPay or cash, and there are 60 spaces available.  On Thursday 
17th July students will also be given a choice from six afternoon activities. 
 
Most activities will be onsite, apart from swimming and Beach Buddies, which will be held at Ramsey beach and Ramsey 
swimming pool.  We will walk the students to the swimming pool and Ramsey beach from school, returning in time for 
lunch.  Lunchtime will be in the school canteen from 11.55am to 12.45pm for all Year 7 students.   
 
Students should bring a water bottle each day and wear suitable footwear for outdoor activities. For the swimming 
session they will need swimwear and a towel.  They should also bring extra snacks for breaktime.  
 
Students should wear non-uniform on all three days. We will register in the West Hall at 8.45am each morning and will 
finish at the normal school time. 
 
On Wednesday 16th July, Year 7 will take part in Northern Six Day. A separate letter will be sent to parents with further 
information about this day.  
 
We will be using the existing medical information we have on file, so please inform us of any new medical issues or 
concerns. 
 
Please contact the school if you require any more information. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss Johnson  
Head of Year  
 


